IMPORTANT
NOTICE

TO OUR VALUED
CUSTOMERS.

Consistent with our commitment to product safety and reliability,
LG Canada continues to offer a retrofit program, launched in
June 2005, for selected refrigerator models, based on a discovery
that a faulty component can potentially malfunction and may
pose a RISK OF FIRE

This notice is part of our aggressive program, in conjunction
with our retail partners, to contact consumers who purchased
affected models. if you have an affected 3- or 2-door model
(see model numbers below), please unplug your refrigerator
immediately and arrange for a service visit by calling
1-BBB-542-2623 to schedule an in-house retrofit at the
earliest opportunity. LG is providing free in-home repairs to the
following LG refrigerators that were manufactured between
May 2004 and October 2004, and sold in Canada between
June 2004 and April 2005.

Only the following LG-branded models with serial numbers
btgil'll'liﬂ-g with 405, 406, 407, 408, 409 and 410 are affected:

o

WHERE TO LOOK FOR MODEL & SERIAL NUMBERS

J-DOOR MODEL #
LRFC 217605T/5W
LRFC 2575058/ 5T/ 5W/TT, W

2-DOOR MODEL #
CH-7Z9RMN
LETX 18311 W
LETM 18320WW
LRTX 18321 BE/TTWW

Customers with an affected refrigerator are requested
to contact LG immediately at 1-888-542-2623,
or by email at retrofit@lge.com LG




